Republic of the Philippines
Province of Oriental Mindoro
MUNICIPALITY OF GLORIA

OFFICE OF THE MUNICIPAL ASSESSOR

June 24, 2022

Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV

Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

Dear Sir/Madam:
Good day.
This pertains to your letter dated May 31, 2022 regarding the letter of the Sangguniang

Barangay of Malubay, Gloria, Oriental Mindoro. The lot number of the proposed relocation site
is CAD Lot 10172.

Very truly yours,

ROSALITAWM. COLOT
Municipal Assessor



